
Greece’s response to S-23 WG Letter 04/2011 

 

-------- Message original --------  

Sujet:  S-23 WG Letter 04/2011 - S-23 WG reporting to MS 

Date :  Fri, 12 Aug 2011 12:06:49 +0300 

De :  HNHS Geographic Policy and International Relations <geopol@hnhs.gr> 

Pour :  'Michel Huet' <mhuet@ihb.mc> 

Copie à :  Digital Cartography Division <dcd@hnhs.gr>, <law@HELLENICNAVY.GR> 

Dear Mr Huet, 

 On behalf of the Director of HNHS please be informed that: 

 Greece acknowledges the desirability of finding a mutually acceptable solution by the parties 
concerned to the long standing issues dealt within the mandate of the S-23 Working Group. In this 
context Greece can go along with all the proposals submitted by the Chairman of the S-23 Working 
Group in paragraph 4.1 of S-23 WG Letter no 04/2011 dated 22 July 2011. 

 With kind regards, 

 Senior C.P.O Georgios Panoulis HN 
Geographic Policy and International Relations Office 
Hellenic Navy Hydrographic Service 
TGN 1040 ATHENS 
Greece 

Tel +30 210 6551773 
Fax+30 210 6557139 
Email geopol@hnhs.gr 
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